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October 2019 

Investigation work 
Sydney Park Road and Princes Highway
intersection, St Peters from 14 October 2019 

We’re planning improvements 
to the intersection of Sydney 
Park Road and Princes Highway 
in St Peters. 
To help us with our plans, we will survey and 
investigate utilities and drainage from  
14 October to mid-December 2019, weather 
permitting. 

We will work intermittently across the locations 
shown on the map over the page. 

Our work schedule 
Our day shift work hours are Monday to Friday 
7am to 6pm; Saturdays 8am to 1pm and night 
shift work hours are Sunday to Friday 8pm 
to 5am. No work will be carried out on public 
holidays. 

The work will take around 20 day shifts and 14 
night shifts, over an 11 week period, weather 
permitting. 

How will our work afect you? 
Our work involves ground survey, remote 
sensing and radar to locate the utilities. 
There may be some intermittent light vehicle 
movement (vans and utes) as most of the 
survey work will be done on foot. The work will 
not involve noisy machinery. 

Trafc changes and pedestrian access 
There will be some temporary lane closures 
during the work which may afect your travel 
times. Please keep to speed limits and follow 
signs and directions from our trafc controllers. 
There will be no changes to pedestrian, cyclist 
or bus stop access during the work. 

For the latest trafc updates: 
Call 132 701 
Visit www.livetrafc.com 
Download the App 
Live Trafc NSW 

Next steps 
Roads and Maritime will have further 
information on the proposed intersection 
improvements in 2020. The community will have 
an opportunity to comment on the proposal for 
this work. 

tel://132701
http://www.livetraffic.com
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Work sites 

ni@rms.nsw. gov.au Contact our team 
1800 951 212 

Thank you for your patience while we 
Roads and Maritime Services complete this important work. Please 
Network Integration team contact us if you have more questions. 
Locked Bag 928, North Sydney NSW 2059 

If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 1 3 1 45 0 and ask them to call us on 1 8 0 0 9 5 1 2 1 2 . 

 
 
 

 
 

 
  

  

  
  

 

Privacy Roads and Maritime Services (“RMS”) is subject to the Privacy and Personal Information Protection Act 1998 (“PPIP Act”) which requires that we comply with the 
Information Privacy Principles set out in the PPIP Act. All information in correspondence is collected for the sole purpose of assisting the assessment of this proposal. The 
information received, including names and addresses of respondents, may be published in subsequent documents unless a clear indication is given in the correspondence 
that all or part of that information is not to be published. Otherwise RMS will only disclose your personal information, without your consent, if authorised by the law. Your 
personal information will be held by RMS. You have the right to access and correct the information if you believe that it is incorrect. 

tel://131450
mailto:ni%40rms.nsw.gov.au?subject=
tel://1800951212



